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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 03 April 2024 15:29
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
Thank you for consulƟng me on this applicaƟon. As only a very small part of the edge of the scheme is in flood zone 
2 as indicated in appendix 11.1,  I have no specific comments to make re flooding on this applicaƟon. 
 
I agree with the findings set out in the Environmental Statement Chapter 1: Appendix 1: EIA Scoping Report Annex G 
re other hazards.  

, District Emergency Planning Officer 
 
Useful websites: 
www.norfolkprepared.gov.uk 
www.gov.uk/flood 
www.bluepages.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




